
 
The Connecticut Board of Veterinary Medicine held a meeting on January 27, 2021. 
 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:  Mary Anne O’Neill, Esq., Chairperson 
     G. Kenneth Bernhard, Esq. 
     Theresa Cianciolo, DVM 
     Timothy Plunkett, DVM 
 
BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT:  None 
 
ALSO PRESENT:   Olinda Morales, Hearing Officer, DPH 
     Jeffrey A. Kardys, Board Liaison 

 
Ms. O’Neill called the meeting to order at 9:00 a.m.  All participants were present by video conference. 
 
I. Minutes – October 28, 2020 and December 21, 2020 

Mr. Bernhard made a motion, seconded by Dr. Cianciolo, to approve the minutes as written.  The motion 
passed unanimously. 

 
 

II. New Business 
Mr. Kardys reported there are currently 36 cases under investigation by the Department of Public Health.  

 
 
III. Adjourn 
 The meeting adjourned at 9:06 a.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Mary Anne O’Neill, Esq., Chairperson 
Connecticut Board of Veterinary Medicine 

 
 

 


